

Communications Workers of America Local 9400

AFL-CIO, CLC

7844 Rosecrans Avenue, Paramount CA 90723-2296 562.259.9400 562.633.0536 Fax President9400@cwa9400.com

Maurice Washington President

May 13, 2024

Dear Members of CWA District 9,

On behalf of the members of CWA Local 9400, I want to extend my sincere thanks to every one of you for your unwavering support and solidarity during today's grievance strike. Your collective efforts and unity made a significant impact, and I am grateful for the strength we demonstrated together.

I am proud to be part of this incredible team, and I am thankful for every one of you. Let's continue to work together, support each other, and make a positive difference.

Thank you once again for your support and solidarity.

Maurice Washington, President

CWA Local 9400

